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I am the co-chair of the Regulation Committee. 
 
During this past year we welcomed a new member to our committee! 
 
We continue to build our knowledge and understanding of the pathway toward regulation.  Our 
efforts are focused on research and information gathering. 
 
Our goal for the coming year is to draft a proposal to the executive detailing the viability and 
steps toward regulation that may be available to PACTA BC. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
Valerie Barry 
Co-Chair, Regulation Committee 
https://www.pactabc.ca/regulation_committee 
 

 


